

Ardmhéara Bhaile Átha Cliath Lord Mayor of Dublin

Paul Mc Auliffe

Mr John Robinson Secretary of the Irish and Fenian Republican Brotherhood

Dún Laoghaire Co. Dublin

6th January 2020

Dear Mr Robinson

Thank you for your letter of 31st December, 2019.

At the meeting of the Procotol Committee of Dublin City Council held on Thursday3rd May 2018, it was agreed by the members "that it was not appropriate for the Mansion House to host the ceremony of the Turning of the Sovereign Seal and therefore permission would no longer be granted for such a use."

Therefore I advise that permission is refused to the Irish and Fenian Republic Brotherhood to use the Mansion House to commemorate their 101<sup>st</sup> Anniversary.

I hope you find a suitable alternative venue.

Regards

Paul Mc Auliffe

Lord Mayor of Dublin